Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
Regional Field Office No.5

San Agustin, Pili, Camarines Sur, 4418
httpy/bicol dagov.ph

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

{Supply and Delivery of 66,698 bags Hybrid Palay Seeds}

November 29,2021

The BAC was in receipt of letter from MR, EARL VINCENT P. VEGAS, Regional Rice
Program Focal Person that is dated November 29, 2021, requesting to cancel the said
procurement of the above named project, this is due to the recasted budget for CY 2022 under
Rice Program, thus, pursuant to RA 9184 and the Revised IRR, the above project is declared
CANCELLED. :

The Secretariat is hereby directed to inform all prospective bidders for the concerned
projects and post a copy of the same in PhilGeps, designated Bid Bulletin Board and in the

agency website.
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LUZ k. MARCELINO
RTD for Operations
Chairperson, Bids and A s Committee
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